
 

POSITIVE HAPPENINGS – February 8, 2021 BOARD MEETING 

Mr. Shannon Yeager – Beaty-Warren Middle School 

 

We had 107 students make the Merit Roll and 89 students make the Honor Roll for the second marking period. 

 

Mr. Brian Reynolds – Eisenhower Elementary School – No Report Provided 

 

Mrs. Ericka Alm – Eisenhower Middle High School 

 

Amber Penley has been selected to participate in the National Association for Music Education Eastern 

Conference Concert Band.  She was 1 of 1200 students from across 12 states who were eligible to apply.  Amber 

will attend virtual rehearsals in March and participate in a virtual recording session that will culminate into the 

All-Eastern Conference virtual performance in April.  The band will be under the direction of Cynthia Johnston 

Turner, Director of Bands for the University of Georgia. 

 

Ms. Jessica Fortner – Sheffield Area Elementary School 

 

During the school closure to virtual learning in December and January, Sheffield Area Elementary School made 

several food drops for families with food bag.  Teachers recognized the financial burden on parents, so we 

coordinated with the cafeteria to pick up and deliver meals to families in the evening after school.  On a few 

occasions we delivered meals to families that were in quarantine.  We also had several teachers drop off 

additional supplies to students. 

 

Mr. Glenn Smith – Sheffield Area Middle High School  

 

Ethan Finch is only one win away from his 100th, and last week he set the school record for total victories.  He 

has had an incredible career at SAMHS, and next year will be wrestling for the Pittsburgh Panthers. 

 

Mrs. Misty Weber – Virtual Academy – No Report Provided 

 

Ms. Jennifer Hobbs– Warren Area Elementary Center 

 

Thank you to all WAEC students, families, faculty, and staff for all of your hard work during the school closure.  

It was a challenging time for sure, but it was impressive to see everyone working together for the benefit of our 

students.  

 

Ms. Amy Stimmell – Warren Area High School  

 

WAHS faculty and staff were excited to welcome our Option 1 students back to school on January 26, 2021. 

 

Mr. Jim Evers – Warren County Career Center 

 

Colton Black, our instructor for Machine Technology, received a PARSS grant in the amount of $4,456 for 

tooling the CNC machines.  

 

The WCCC will be selling Raffle Tickets in February.  First prize is a YETI cooler filled with various meats.  

Second prize is a YETI mug.  Tickets are $5 each or 3 for $10.  ALL proceeds will be donated to the KIN 

Foundation. 

 

Two students in the Health/Medical Assisting program are involved in the Phlebotomy course taught by Hope 

Punsky through JCC/Hi-Ed.  Special thanks to Sandy McGuire (JCC), Joan Stitzinger (Hi-Ed), and John Lasher 

(Community Care).   

 



 

Mrs. Elizabeth Kent – Youngsville Elementary Middle School – No Report Provided 

 

Ms. Amy Beers – Youngsville Middle High School 

 

YMHS celebrated an online induction to the National Honor Society, and welcomed students back to school on 

January 26th.  Also on January 26th, we were able to afford 40 students the opportunity to take the PSAT.  On 

January 27th, teachers from the WCCC visited our 9th grade students regarding WCCC programming.  Social 

distancing guidelines were followed.  

 

 


